
 
Tim, a quick note…. 
I just talked to Tim Maguire.  He will be sending you an e-mail soon. Looks like amplifier will be allowed but you 
will need to show how field strength limits will be met via professional install. Possibly limiting output power and 
antenna gain.  
-Joe 
  

Subject: RE: RE: Update RE: FCC Approval SHU-4 WMTS 
From: Joe Dichoso <Joe.Dichoso@fcc.gov> 
To: Timothy R. Johnson <tjohnson@atcb.com>


